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Bulletin #: I2019-016 

Date:  March 7, 2019 

To:  Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer 

Subject:  New Concussion Policy and Return to Soccer Strategy 

 
On March 1, 2019, Ontario Soccer’s Board of Directors approved the recommendation to adopt the updated 
Canada Soccer Policy on Concussion and Return to Play strategy.  
 
This policy is intended for those managing concussion in soccer at all levels.  
 
The policy is based on current evidence and examples of best practice taken from soccer organizations 
around the world.  
 
The policy is consistent with the Canadian Guidelines on Concussion in Sport and has been approved by 
the Canada Soccer Sports Medicine Committee.  
 

Visit the Ontario Soccer website for the full policy.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Matthew Braithwaite. 
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